
 
January 14, 2019 
 
To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 

From: Paul Lyons, Chair  
 Committee on Educational Policy 
 
Re: Request for Name Change to the Department of Earth Sciences 
 
The Committee on Educational Policy (CEP) reviewed the proposal to change the name of the department 
of Earth Sciences to the department of Earth and Planetary Sciences and did have any concerns with the 
proposal. 
 
 


